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UPCOMING EVENTS 

4/25 Co-Ed Softball vs. Rocky Point 

4/26  8th Grade Science Lab 

4/29-5/2 State Testing 

4/30  Co-Ed Softball vs. Chrysalis 

5/2   Sierra-Cascade Logging  

         Conference  - 5th/6th  

5/2  Co-Ed Softball vs. Tree of Life 

5/3  Track Meet at Sequoia 

5/7  Co-Ed Softball vs. Redding                           

 Adventist 

5/9   Sacramento Trip - 4th/5th 

5/9  Co-Ed Softball @ Rocky Point 

5/10  Track Meet at Foothill 

5/11  Cottonwood Rodeo Parade 

5/13  CCCS Board Meeting 

5/17  Track Meet at Sequoia 

5/22  Track Meet at Shasta College 

5/23  Open House  

5/23 Library Book Exchange 

5/24  8th Grade Trip  

5/28  Kindergarten Graduation 

5/30  8th Grade Graduation 

5/31  Last Day of School /  

           Water Day 

cottonwoodcreekcharter.com 

STATE TESTING 

TRACK AND FIELD 

Track and Field is starting up next 
week.  Below is the schedule for 

the upcoming meets: 

Friday, May 3rd at Sequoia 4pm 

Friday, May 10th at Foothill 4pm 

Friday, May 17th at Sequoia 4pm 

Wednesday, May 22nd at Shasta 
College 3pm 

LIBRARY BOOK EXCHANGE 

TEACHER SURVEY 

OPEN ENROLLMENT/LOTTERY 

 Our Open Enrollment period ends 

April 30. Siblings of current CCCS 

students must submit an 

application to be considered for 

admittance.  The lottery will take 

place on Saturday, May 4th at 

9am here at the school cafeteria. 

Next week, starting Monday, is 

our annual California state 

testing. All students in grades 3-8 

will be working through testing 

on the Chromebooks or in the 

computer lab all week. It is  

important for students to arrive 

to school on time, have adequate 

sleep and good nutrition. To  

lessen possible feelings of test 

anxiety, please remind your chil-

dren to relax and to remember 

that a state test will not  

determine a student’s future and, 

as in all things, to just do their 

best! 

The Teacher Feedback Survey 

closes on Friday, May 3rd.  The 

link is on Facebook and our web 

page and was emailed through 

Aeries  Communication. Please 

remember to fill out a separate 

survey for each teacher that each 

of your children has had this year.  

We appreciate you taking the 

time and giving us feedback.  

We are excited to offer our first 

Summer Reading BOOK Exchange 

on Thursday, May 23rd from  

5:30-7:30pm during our Open 

House.  Books can be dropped off 

between May 6th and May 20th. 

Please see the attached flyer for 

more information.  

SUMMER CAMPS 

Please see attached flyer for up-

coming summer camps.  Sign up 

at the office now! 






